

October 22, 2007

Dr. Jerry Teplitz Jerry Teplitz Enterprises, Inc. 1304 Woodhurst Drive Virginia Beach, VA 23454

Dear Jerry:

I wanted to let you know how pleased I was with your presentation to my employees and their guests. The response from everyone was all extremely positive. Not only have they changed their approach at work, but many have improved their attitudes at home also.

I am sure all of this positive energy will improve the work environment and will be noticed by our customers. Thanks again for sharing your evening with us.

Sincerely,

Steve Bechman

President

SB:bnd